DTI:Planning Review

From: mark

Sent: Monday, 28 November 2022 8:13 PM

To: DTI:Planning Review

Subject: review

Dear Sir,

I believe that the review needs to look at the 60 metre rule for applications.

My view is that it should be the following

+ residential/rural living

This should be at least 100 metres

+ rural

This should be around 1 km which would give more properties within the radius.

I am currently presiding member of the limestone regional panel and have had some communication that people are not notified. The paper notification on site is good but depending on where it is placed it is not visibly seen.

King regards Mark Teakle

Sent from Mail for Windows